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The City Youth Advisory Board is sponsoring a trip to:


Opry Mills Mall


in Nashville, TN


on December 21st, 2013


from 10:00am—9:00pm





The cost to participate is $5.00 per person. Payment and a permission form are due to the Front Desk of the Civic Center no later than Friday, December 20th.  Spots are limited to the first 50 students (grades 8-12) who register.  If you have questions about this event, or other City of Oak Ridge Youth Advisory Board 


programs, please contact Matt Reedy at 425-3450. 





$5.00 bus fare 


Bring money for food and holiday shopping!





Opry Mills offers fashion, fun and food for everyone with over 200 specialty stores, 22 eateries and a Regal Cinema & IMAX theater. 








